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29th November, 2021 

Dinostar Workshop 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
As part of next terms topic ‘Dinosaurs’ we have arranged for a company to come 
into school and deliver a full day of workshops for the year 2 children. They will be 
bringing in some artefacts and the children will have the opportunity to make their 
own fossils.  
 
The cost of this experience is £3.65 and can be paid via Parent Pay. 
 
The workshops will be taking place on Wednesday 12th January 2022.    

Please return the slip below, giving permission for your child to attend, and pay 
via Parent Pay no later than Thursday 16th December 2021.  

Yours Sincerely 

Year 2 Team 

 

 
Dinostar Workshop 

 
I give permission for my child to participate in the above experience and agree to 
pay £3.65 via Parent Pay. 
 
Child’s Name _____________________________________ Class _______ 
 
Signed Parent/Carer ____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 


